
gn asc ,m Yo

f. , .' t UNITED STATES
CoCX iED gi ,i t E NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

'--

ue ac~'

s ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD PANEL t
a "

\ . s; . ,/ WASHIN GToN,0.C. 205SS 8-
OCT 151979 > [2'

/
..... - va:e of es secreturOctober 15, 1979

pgL!cg L :n:ctin;& smics
c:=c >

IRg O P.

Robert H. Owen, Jr., Esq. OM
2327 Willard Avenue
Madison, WI 53704

Re: Dairyland Power Cooperative (La Crosse Boiling Water
Reactor, Spent Fuel Proceeding), Docket No. 50-409

Dear Mr. Owen:

Enclosed is a copy of the Staff's Draft Environmental State-
ment related to operation of the La Crosse Boiling Water Reactor,
dated June 1976 (NUREG-0087) . This is the document which the
Licensing Board admitted into evidence as Board Exhibit #1. At
the hearing last Saturday, we promised to send you this Exhibit.

Enclosed also are copies of the transcripts for October 3-5,
1979. These are extra copies which the Board received. Furnish-
ing of these transcripts is not to be considered as establishing
a precedent of any sort. Licensing Boards are not authorized at
this time to provide financial assistance to intervenors, and the
furnishing of transcripts is one such type of assistance. How-
ever, these particular copies would otherwise have been thrown
away, and it seemed cesirable to the Board for some productive
use to be made of theu. (We did not receive any extra copies
of the transcript for Saturday, October 6, so no such transcript
is enclosed.)

Very truly yours,

b 0 /

Charles Bechhoefer, C air: nan
Atomic Safety and Licensing Baard
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